
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

          

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stillington Primary School 
NEWSLETTER NO 6 

Friday 13th October 2017 

 

 

Harvest Festival 

Don’t forget our harvest festival on 

Wednesday 18th October at 10am in the 

Church – everyone is welcome. We would be 

grateful for donations of Cereal (all 

types), Tea bags, Coffee, Biscuits, Tinned 

meat (cornbeef, hot dogs and spam), Beans, 

Tinned spaghetti, Tinned tomatoes, Sugar, 

Tinned fruit, Baby wipes/face wipes, Shampoo 

& Conditioner, Shower gel, Toothpaste, 

Toothbrush, Roll-on deodorants or Feminine 

products for Carecent. 

 

 

Outwood Academy Easingwold Open Evening 

Outwood Academy Easingwold are holding an 

open evening for prospective pupils on Tuesday 

17th October from 6pm. Please contact the 

school for further details.  

 

 

Non-Uniform Day 

FoSS are planning a ‘History of Stillington 

School’ evening in November (look out for 

further details coming soon). As part of the 

event, there will be a tombola. We are having a 

non-uniform day on Friday 20th October and 

rather than the usual £1, we are asking families 

to donate a bottle (of any kind; ketchup, wine, 

shampoo etc.) for the tombola.  

  

    GOLDEN BOOK  

Charlotte L – For her amazing weather 

forecast. 

Christopher T – For his investigative work 

making a ramp for a car to travel on. 

Liam C and Laightan T – For being supportive 

and helpful to team members when 

researching Anglo-Saxons.  

CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL 
 

September Admissions – 2018 

If you have a child who is due to start primary 

school in September 2018 or you know of any 

friends or family who would be interested in 

Stillington School as their primary school 

choice now is the time to apply. Please visit 

www.northyorks.gov.uk/admissions to make your 

application. 

 
 

 

Friends of Stillington School 

Our PTA, Friends of Stillington School (FoSS), 

are holding their AGM on Wednesday 18th 

October from 7pm in the school hall. The 

meeting is open to everyone and it's always 

lovely to see new faces. FoSS would love to 

hear from anyone wanting to get involved at any 

level.  

 

Cluster Football Matches 

Well done to everyone who took part in this 

year’s cluster football matches. You played with 

amazing team spirit and enthusiasm throughout 

the tournament and should be very proud of 

yourselves. There were some nail biting 

performances this week! Thank you to the 

parents, grandparents and friends who took 

their children to and from each event and who 

stayed to show support. 

 

 Crucial Crew 

Year 6 – it is Crucial Crew on Monday 16th 

October. You will need a packed lunch and don’t 

forget that the bus leaves Crayke Primary 

School at 8.20am. Please return your 

permission slip on Monday. 

 
Guys for the Bonfire 

We will soon be making a Guy for the village 

bonfire and we are short of a few things. We need 

newspapers, plastic carrier bags and old clothes 

(t-shirts, jumpers, trousers etc.). Most 

importantly, because the poor Guy gets so cold 

sitting outside the Post Office, he will also need 

hats, scarves, gloves and some thick socks. 

 

Pumpkin Competition 

We are having a Pumpkin Competition on Monday 

30th October. Please bring your decorated 

pumpkins in on the morning of the competition to 

be judged. Prizes will be awarded to Reception, Yr 

1 & 2, Yr 3 & 4, Yr 5 & 6. Pumpkins can be 

collected on Monday after school. 

 

http://www.northyorks.gov.uk/admissions

